

EL SEGUNDO POLICE DEPARTMENT

348 MAIN STREET, EL SEGUNDO, CA 90245 (310) 524-2200 DAVID CUMMINGS, CHIEF OF POLICE

Press Release

February 11, 2010

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

El Segundo Police Socially Network On TWITTER & FACEBOOK

The El Segundo Police Department understands the value of a well informed public and recently established Twitter and Facebook pages to improve and ease the sharing of information with our community.

These social networking pages are intended to provide timely information related to public bulletins and emergency alerts, as well as department activities and general news updates via email or wireless device text alerts.

A well informed public has always been an essential component in El Segundo's fight against crime and ability to provide a safe and secure community. By offering additional ways to access and receive important information, we hope to help the public stay knowledgeable about its police department and their community.

If you are interested in receiving alerts from the El Segundo Police Department, you are encouraged to create an account with TWITTER and/or FACEBOOK, and then "FOLLOW" or "BECOME A FAN" of the El Segundo Police at the following websites:

TWITTER - http://twitter.com/ElSegundoPolice
FACEBOOK - http://www.facebook.com/pages/El-Segundo-CA/El-Segundo-Police-Department/296867854227

These pages can also be accessed through the El Segundo Police Department website at http://www.elsegundo.org/depts/police by clicking on the Twitter and Facebook links.

Citizens receiving text alerts via their wireless device may incur charges based on their service plan. Contact your service provider for details regarding related charges.

Please contact Lieutenant Brian Evanski at 310.524.2260 if you have any questions or comments regarding the El Segundo Police Department social network pages.